Whalen, Leonard

Dunbar, Greg - Division of District Support From:

Friday, February 13, 2015 8:19 AM

Sent: Leist, Gary - Division of District Support; Yett, Calleen - Division of District Support Whalen, Leonard To:

Request to sell preschool Cc:

Subject: RE: Please Advise

Attachments:

Supt. Whalen, we have received your letter dated February 2, 2015 requesting KDE approval to sell the preschool and the January 26, 2015 board meeting minutes at which this facility was declared surplus.

Your request and the board action are in accordance with 702 KAR 4:090. The Dawson Springs Independent Board of Education has KDE approval to move forward with the sale of the property. The attached email previously provided information regarding the disposal process. If you have questions regarding KDE regulations, please contact us at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Gregory C. Dunbar, AIA, Manager District Facilities Branch **Division of District Support** 500 Mero Street - Capitol Plaza Tower 15th Floor Frankfort, KY 40601 Phone: (502) 564-4326 Ext. 4429

Email: Greg.Dunbar@education.ky.gov